
 

 
 TCS/GEN/062/2022-23 Date: 22-06-2022 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS – اللطف 

SUBJECT: PARENT SURVEY (FIRST TERM 2022) 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 
The Central School has taken the initiative to reach out to our parents to participate  in the Parent Survey. 

This is an opportunity for you to tell us where you think we are  on track and where we can still make 

improvements. Your comments and recommendations will be taken into consideration, carefully 

reviewed, and implemented as necessary. The purpose of this survey is to give a voice to our parents and 

enable us to act on the feedback we receive, enhancing our education for your child. We are delighted 

that our survey will assist us to make a positive difference. 

 

We look forward to you filling in the survey and giving us your feedback. The survey takes a couple of 

minutes to complete, and we strongly encourage you to make your voice count. We want to hear from you 

to help us provide the best possible education  and build on their abilities. 

 

A link has been provided which will enable you to have access to the survey. 

 

 
 
Looking forward to your valuable feedback! 

 
 

Regards, 
 
 
 
Seema Umar 
Vice Principal 

CLICK HERE TO TAKE THE SURVEY  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdk95hRNODgA1YBd-cLW2sGGh3ynCRrdQPpuolZRXEn5rj_bw/viewform?usp=sf_link

